
Opioid Settlement Task Force
Anderson County Courthouse
Thursday, September 7, 2023

Workshop in Room 312

W o r k s h o p N o t e s

Members Present: Commissioners Shelly VandagrifF, Sabra Beauehamp, Aaron Wells, Tim
I s b e l

Members Absent: Commissioners Tyler Mayes and Josh Anderson

Others Present: Commissioners Denise Palmer and Shain Vowell; Leean Tupper; and Stephanie
Strutner (virtually)

Chairwoman VandagrifF called the workshop to order at 5:42 p.m.

VandagrifF reviewed the task Force’s responsibilities. Then, she introdueed Stephanie Strutner,
Former director oFAllies For Substance Abuse Prevention (ASAP) oFAnderson County. Strutner
gave an overview oF the ASAP coalition’s programs that have aprimary Focus on education
prevention surrounding substance abuse among youth and adults.

VandagrifF explained the diFFerence between the opioid settlement Funds and their uses. She
noted the task Force’s main responsibility is determining what to do with the opioid settlement
Funds received by Anderson County.

Task Force members stated they want to hear From representatives oFlaw enForeement,
emergeney medical services, Ridgeview, New Purpose, and others. Members also agreed they
want to hear From the general public.

It was agreed that Commissioners Isbel and Vowell will work to find alocation and date For a
town hall-type meeting in the Rocky Top/Briceville area sometime, perhaps, in October. Similar
meetings will be scheduled later this year and early next year For other areas oF the county.

VandagrifF noted that the state’s Opioid Abatement Council will host aTeams meeting October
2"‘* iF anyone is interested in participating.

The workshop was adjourned at 6:50 p.m.




































